Certification of Pre and Post Filing Announcements
Of WHYY, Inc.’s Application of Renewal of Licenses
For WBPB AND WHYY-TV

I, Kyra G. McGrath, Executive Vice President and Chief Operating Officer of WHYY, Inc. ("WHYY"), hereby
certify that as required by Rule 73.3580 WHYY broadcast notice of its intent to file applications for the
renewal of licenses for WDPB and WHYY-TV on the following dates and times: February 1, 2015 @ 2:58
PM; February 16, 2015 @ 7:27 PM; March 1, 2015 @ 1:21 PM; March 16, 2015 @ 8:58 PM.

The announcement read as follows:

“On July 30, 2007 and March 31, 2014, Stations WDPB and WHYY-TV were granted licenses by the
Federal Communications Commission to serve the public interest as public trustees until August 1, 2015.
Our licenses will expire on August 1, 2015. We must file applications for renewal with the FCC by April 1,
2015. When filed, copies of these applications will be available for public inspection at www.fce.gov.
They contain information concerning the stations’ performance during the last eight years. Individuals
who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal applications and to whether the stations
have operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with the FCC no later than July
1, 2015, Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal process is available at 150
North 6% Street, Philadelphia, PA, 19106, or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, D.C., 20554.”

| also certify that as required by Rule 73.3580 WHYY broadcast notice that it had filed its applications for
the renewal of licenses for WDPB and WHYY-TV on the following dates and times: April 1, 2015 @ 10:58
PM; April 16, 2015 @ 9:56 PM; May 1, 2015 @ 10:57 PM; May 16, 2015 @ 12:26 PM; June 1, 2015 @
6:58 PM; April 16, 2015 @ 7:58 PM.

The announcement read as follows:

“On July 30, 2007 and March 31, 2014, Stations WDBP and WHYY-TV were granted licenses by the
Federal Communications Commission to serve the public interest as public trustees until August 1, 2015.
Our licenses will expire on August 1, 2015. We have filed applications for license renewal with the FCC.
Copies of the applications are available for public inspection at www.fce.gov. They contain information
concerning the stations’ performance during the last eight years. Individuals who wish to advise the FCC
of facts relating to our renewal applications and to whether these stations have operated in the public
interest should file comments and petitions with the FCC no later than July 1, 2015. Further information
concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal process is available at 150 North 6" Street, Philade!phia,
PA, 19106, or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, D.C., 20554.”
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